
 
This week’s events… 
 

I’m not sure I ever start a weekly Bulletin 

without saying ‘it has been a busy week’, but this 

week has certainly been jam-packed full !  

 

The Year 3/4 have been continuing with their 

rehearsals and I can’t wait to see their finished 

performances next week! Our Year 3 children 

went to Branston Infant Academy this week to 

watch the dress rehearsal of their Christmas 

production, and the Year 2’s will be coming to 

watch ours next week.  

 

We have been busy practising this week, for our 

Carol Service and are looking forward to it taking 

place today (6.12.24). We have also had an 

absolutely superb WOW Day by visiting The 

Deep. Huge thanks to Miss Perkins for organising 

and all staff and parent volunteers who made it 

possible by going on the visit too.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary dates 2024-2025: 

➢ Year 3/4 Production – Tuesday 10th and 

Thursday 12th December. Performances at 2pm 

and 6pm.  

➢ Christmas Party – Monday 16th December 

(afternoon) 

➢ Autumn Term ends – Thursday 19th December 

➢ Spring Term starts – Monday 6th January 2025 

➢ Year 6 Parents Info session on SATS – Thursday 

23rd January 2025, straight after school. 

➢ Bingo! Fundraising event (pupils only) – 

Thursday 13th February 2025. 3.30-5pm. More 

information will be sent out nearer to the time. 

➢ End of Spring Term 1 – Friday 14th February 

2025 

➢ Start of Spring Term 2 – Monday 24th February 

2025 
 

Please do look on our website and scroll down to the 

‘Forthcoming Dates’ section Diary - BranstonJunior 

(branstonjunioracademy.co.uk)  to find dates of all 

events. 

 

 

Other items to note: 
 

Mr Pyburn’s E-Safety tips! – Setting up online 

gaming for a safe experience for your children. 

An interesting read from www.internetmatters.org; 

two families share their experiences of setting up 

their children's consoles so that they were safe for 

online play. Well worth a read if you and your 

children participate and enjoy online gaming: 

https://tinyurl.com/29ywny6n 
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Useful information on our website 

Please go to our website: 

www.branstonjunioracademy.co.uk where you will 

find lots of useful information. 
 

Under the ‘Parents’ tab, you will find information 

about: 

➢ Information and events to support families 

➢ Mobile phones 

➢ Second hand uniform 

➢ Holiday / Medical Appointments 

➢ Useful ‘Letters and Forms’ 

➢ Your School Lottery 
 

Under the ‘Curriculum’ tab, you will find lots of 

useful information about how to help your child with 

their learning. 
 

This page: 

https://www.branstonjunioracademy.co.uk/local%2

0events.asp has information on a whole range of 

local events. 
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